
CANCELL
ED

 

 

Notice of Meeting/Workshop 

 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

The Florida Transportation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are 

invited. 

DATE AND TIME: May 18, 2023 at 1:30 PM and May 19, 2023 at 9:00 AM.  

PLACE: Carl T. Langford Board Room (GOAA Executive offices); Orlando International 

Airport; at One Jeff Fuqua Blvd. Orlando, FL 32827.  

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The tour on May 18, 2023 and the 

meeting on May 19, 2023 have been cancelled. 

 

For more information, you may contact: the Florida Transportation Commission at 850-414-4105 

or by emailing ftc@dot.state.fl.us. 

 

 

 

https://www.flrules.org/gateway/department.asp?id=14
mailto:ftc@dot.state.fl.us



